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CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mary: 

association of university and college employees 

April 27, 1981 

You received a one hour explanation of the Union on March 9, 1981. 
At that time you were given a contract, job description and application to 
join this union. To date this application has not been returned to our office. 
I am again enc losing the form and would ask you that you ti I I it in and return 
it along with the $1 .00 fee. A union card wi I I then be sent to you and your 
name wi I I be entered into our address files for the newsletter and al I other 
information corning from our office. Thank you. 

You rs t r u I y , 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


